Wrookfield Public Schools
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

November 23, 2015

Dear Brookfield Public Schools Community,

At this special Thanksgiving time of year it is our unique American tradition to
give thanks for the memories of the past, blessings of the present, and promises of
the future. Upon my arrival in Brookfield this summer I was greeted by a very
warm, welcoming, and enthusiastic community. I write today to thank you for all
that you have given me.

We have worked strategically to elevate the culture of learning, caring, safety and
trust in the Brookfield Public Schools. Raising the level of our expectations for all
will lead to increased achievement, exciting programmatic opportunities for
students, and credibility. This will not be accomplished without a commitment to
excellence from the students, parents, staff, faculty, administration, Board, and
community. I am so proud of our students. Their willingness to challenge
themselves, serve the community, and care for one another is unmatched.

I want to thank all of you for such a wonderful experience in trusting me to lead
our district. Words truly cannot express my gratitude for all of the support these
past few months. Please accept my sincerest appreciation for all of the good will
you have shown our students, faculty and me.

Happy Thanksgiving!

John W. Barile, Sr.
Superintendent

The sole reason for the existence of our profession is the student



